
From: Myles,Debra [CEAA]  
Sent: November 29, 2013 10:09 AM 
To: laurie.swami <email address removed> 
Cc: Gierszewski, Paul <email address removed>; a.webster <email address removed>; McGee, Kelly: 
CNSC 
Subject: Follow up to Nov. 8, 2013 letter from the Panel 
 
Ms Swami 
 
In reference to its November 8, 2013 cover letter to information request package #12, the Joint Review 
Panel will not be forwarding further information requests for the response of Ontario Power 
Generation. 
 
The Panel looks forward to receiving the proposed response dates of the package #12 IRs as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank you, 
Debra Myles  
DGR Joint Review Panel Co-Manager  
C/O Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  
160 Elgin Street, 22nd floor  
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H3  
Tel.: 613-957-0626 or 1-866-582-1884  
DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
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